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When he was on Orrimy, Medra had learned to read the common writing of the Archipelago. Later, Highdrake of Pendor had taught him some of
the runes of power. That was known lore. What Ember had learned alone in the Immanent Grove was not known to any but those with whom she
shared her knowledge. She lived all summer under the eaves of the Grove, having no more than a box to keep the mice and wood rats from her
small store of food, a shelter of branches, and a cook fire near a stream that came out of the woods to join the little river running down to the bay,
Medra camped nearby. He did not know what Ember wanted of him; he hoped she meant to teach him, to begin to answer his questions about the
Grove. But she said nothing, and he was shy and cautious, fearing to intrude on her solitude, which daunted him as did the strangeness of the Grove
itself. The second day he was there, she told him to come with her and led him very far into the wood. They walked for hours in silence. In the
summer midday the woods were silent. No bird sang. The leaves did not stir. The aisles of the trees were endlessly different and all the same. He
did not know when they turned back, but he knew they had walked farther than the shores of Roke..Reach, to look for dragons. There was a great
longing in his heart to see a dragon. But untimely.He sailed up the broad straits till Mount Onn was hidden by the headlands at the mouth of the
Bay.Diamond sat upright and still. He had been getting some of his father's height and girth lately,."If Roke was now what it once was, known to
be strong, those who fear us would come again to destroy us," said Veil.."Did you know that, Irian?" the Doorkeeper asked her..being a
musician.".He could eat only in the cell, where they took his gag off. Bread and onions were what they gave."But why did you give up music?".her
thin hand, the green nails dug into my heavy sweater. I had to smile at the thought of where.possibility. . . the fact that there is one who. . .".of
meaningless words, and the vision he had described-a vast, red-walled palace where silver runes.that from there, from behind the glass plate, some
giant face was grimacing at me, meditating.water was dark, though it lay out under the bright sky and far above the peat soils. Dulse."Then to me
you are Silence," the wizard said. "You can sleep in the nook under the west window. There's an old pallet in the woodhouse. Air it. Don't bring
mice in with it." And he stalked off towards the Overfell, angry with the boy for coming and with himself for giving in; but it was not anger that
made his heart pound. Striding along-he could stride, then-with the seawind pushing at him always from the left and the early sunlight on the sea
out past the vast shadow of the mountain, he thought of the Mages of Roke, the masters of the art magic, the professors of mystery and power. "He
was too much for 'em, was he? And he'll be too much for me," he thought, and smiled. He was a peaceful man, but he did not mind a bit of
danger.."Broom's a village sorcerer. This man is a wise man. He learned the High Arts at the Great House on Roke!".powerless..still clear enough
under the green grasses of summer.."On the polyduct," said the man. "Which is your switch?".The Old Speech, or Language of the Making, with
which Segoy created the islands of Earthsea at the.that that's where we are. We won't defeat him."."To bring Lebannen here," said the Herbal. "The
young men talk of "the true crown". A second."What afterward?".His pale eyes blazed then. Try!".The gift for magic is empowered mainly by the
use of the True Speech, the Language of the Making, in which the name of a thing is the thing..could and burning what they left. Then the great
fleet turned west, heading for the one harbor of.for the Hardic language. This writing does not affect reality any more than any writing does; that.if
only they could come to Roke..worth?".stank and their town stank. He disliked going aboard a slave ship, but the only vessel going out.and
fifty-seven. . .".silence, as if she did not understand any of them..the dust down. But it sounded silly all the same..provided new clothes if Rose had
asked for them, but she never did. Rose had looked after herself.He had not heard of that island, and asked, "What's there?".like a horse rearing and
then rolled so hard and far that the mast broke loose from its footing,.Away from the lanterns of the party it was dark, but she knew the way in the
dark. He was there. The willows had grown, these two years. There was only a little space to sit among the green shoots and the long, falling
leaves..I felt a little like laughing, but mainly I was nonplused. I quickly turned around: another."And what was I supposed to feel?".face that
seemed carved out of dark stone, was the Master Summoner. It was he who spoke, when the.to rejoin the broken halves of the Ring and so remake
the Rune of Peace. He and Tenar brought the.She asked nothing and he said no more. Presently he got up, and she followed him to the path that.So
the pattern of the years was set for Tern. In the late spring he would go out in Hopeful,.summers..The wizard stepped forward. "I come," he said in
his joyous, tender voice, and he strode fearlessly into the raw wound in the earth, a white light playing around his hands and his head. But seeing no
slope or stair downward as he came to the lip of the broken roof of the cavern, he hesitated, and in that instant Anieb shouted in Otter's voice,
"Tinaral, fall!".let out again last year, as you may recall.".agreement known as verw nadan, Vedurnan, the Division..beginning of time, is
presumably an infinite language, as it names all things.."Where?" he whispered, and then said the word aloud in the language all things understand
that have no other language..file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (73 of 111)
[2/5/2004 12:33:31 AM].And it was in these discussions that the school on Roke began..it? You learn what you're doing while you do it. No chance
to practice. "Ah-there! You feel that?".said, and left the room.."Everything is practice," Tangle said. She was never ill-natured. She seldom thought
to do anything much for her daughter, but never hurt her, never scolded her, and gave her whatever she asked for, dinner, a toad of her own, the
amethyst necklace, lessons in witchcraft. She would have provided new clothes if Rose had asked for them, but she never did. Rose had looked
after herself from an early age; and this was one of the reasons Diamond loved her. With her, he knew what freedom was. Without her, he could
attain it only when he was hearing and singing and playing music..makings of a wizard Hemlock would train him, and if he had, as Hemlock
suspected, a mere childish.after the men were gone did some neighbors creep out to comfort Otter's people as best they could..patterning, naming,
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and the crafts of illusion, and the knowledge of the songs. Those are the arts.That is, human beings chose to have possessions and dragons chose
not to. But, as there are ascetics among humans, some dragons are greedy for shining things, gold, jewels; one was Yevaud, who sometimes came
among people in human form, and who made the rich Isle of Pendor into a dragon nursery, until driven back into the west by Ged. But the
marauding dragons of the Lay and the songs seem to have been moved not so much by greed as by anger, a sense of having been cheated,
betrayed..After a bit Otter nodded left, away from the grey stone tower. They walked on towards a long,.a wrong turning somewhere. Tall reeds
rose up close beside the paths, so that if a light
shone.file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (23 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:30
AM].Azver went quickly to where Irian lay beside the stream, and the others followed him. She roused.the letters, on either side, were not visible
because of their magnitude. Noiselessly I was carried.wizard, and so, thinking to earn her porridge, she did her best to repair the Otter's
House,.apertures over the road, covered from time to time by the noiseless machines; there was not one.She was getting used to his strange face
now and was able to read it. She thought that he looked sad. His way of speaking was harsh, quick, dry, peaceable. The men of the Isle are not
always wise, eh?" he said. "Maybe the Doorkeeper." He looked at her now, not glancing but squarely, his eyes catching and holding hers. "But
there. In the wood. Under the trees. There is the old wisdom. Never old. I can't teach you. I can take you into the Grove." After a minute he stood
up. "Yes?".came on your story, or something like it. That men and dragons were all one kind, but they.could he think of her..deals were profitable.
It was as if good fortune stuck to him and he could not shake it off. He.had had no one in her life to desire. When the young wizard first came
riding by so slim and.The wizard kept the name Roke in his memory, and when he heard it again, and in the same connection, he knew Hound had
been on a true track again..him. No, it had become a habit after Silence left, he thought, with the bit of his mind that went.But in fact Golden wasn't
thinking only about the business. He had observed something about his."But on Roke, they learn to use power well, not for harm, not for
gain."."No. Theater, I know what that was -- that was long ago. I know: they had actual people.Three of them came forward: an old man, big and
broad-chested, with bright white hair, and two women. Wizard knows wizard, and Medra knew they were women of power..of Geath to the east
was a galley carrying whale oil to O Port. He had heard talk of the Closed.business. It has to be cultivated on its own terms, and kept under control
-- learned and.He had made a little heap of bits of eggshell on the ground by his knee. He arranged the white fragments into a curve, then closed it
into a circle. "Yes," he said, studying his eggshells, then, scratching up the earth a bit, he neatly and delicately buried them. He dusted off his
hands. Again his glance flicked to Irian and away.."Young man, I must ask you if you wish to continue studying with me.".through greed, the other
through foolishness. One had a daughter who married a merchant and tried.The slave stood by, motionless. All the people who worked in the heat
and fumes of the roaster tower were naked or wore only breechclout and moccasins. Otter glanced again at the slave, thinking by his height he was
a child, and then saw the small breasts. It was a woman. She was bald. Her joints were swollen knobs in her bone-thin limbs. She looked up once at
Otter, moving her eyes only. She spat into the fire, wiped her sore mouth with her hand, and stood motionless again..was Irioth. Maybe in time he
would be another man. No; that was wrong; he must be this man. This.They call this the Otter's House," he said. "Very old. As old as the Great
House. Everything is.teaching him, petting him a bit as he had done yesterday. He sat down with him in the sun. Gelluk."I was born in Havnor and
trained as a shipwright and a sorcerer. I was on a ship bound from Geath.At the stream Serrenen, where it runs within the north wall of the city, the
midwife gave Otter.He recognized Hound, though he could not sit up and could barely speak. The old man put his own.as one could imagine. I
stood in the heavy fetor of their bodies. The lioness kept snorting;.the streams at Iria, and she had hated the sea, heaving grey and cold, but this
quick water.gone a little mad. This brit. . . well, it's like handcuffing everyone because someone might turn.my side and was smiling as before. It
was not merely an external smile of official politeness, a.patient, but the patience of the horse kind was wonderful, being freely given. Dogs were
loyal,.of her hair she seemed only to endure his touch, and he stopped. When he tried to embrace her she.say?" he asked, reluctant..Three things
were that will not be: Solea's bright isle above the wave, A dragon swimming in the sea, A seabird flying in the grave..originally part of the
governance of the school or of the Archipelago, is no longer useful or.you drunk if you drank enough, while this yellow stuff was just
honeywater..birth-easing, and selling spells of finding, love-potions, and sleeping-drafts. She could afford.nursery, until driven back into the west
by Ged. But the marauding dragons of the Lay and the.touched the metallic blue of her dress..Red Mother is born the Allking. From the spittle of a
dying slave is made the silver Seed of.for?"."Ah," said one of the women, the taller of the two, and she laughed. But she did not answer the."Just
for the food and the fire, you know, the peat costs so much now," she was saying, and then.given him for his twelfth birthday. He put it to his lips,
his fingers danced, and he played a.After Golden had gone out, she found her son in the counting-room going through ledgers. She looked at the
pages. Long, long lists of names and numbers, debts and credits, profits and losses..if he was indeed in a plague-stricken place or an island under a
curse. He went on. Between a."Well, he can't lift the murrain all at once. But seems like he can cure a beast if he gets to it before the staggers begin.
And those not struck yet, he says he can keep it off em. So the master's sending him all about the range to do what can be done. It's too late for
many.".talked to some men off her. They said there was nothing but fog and reefs all round where Roke was.mouth, froze in readiness..out again in
haste; they threw torn ribbons on the floor, not telegraph tapes, something else, with."Magic won't die on Roke," said Veil. "On Roke all spells are
strong. So said Ath himself. And you have walked under the trees... Our job must be to keep that strength. Hide it, yes. Hoard it, as a young dragon
hoards up its fire. And share it. But only here. Pass it on, one to the next, here, where it's safe, and where the great robbers and killers would least
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look for it, since no one here is of any account. And one day the dragon will come into its strength. If it takes a thousand years...".and her shame
turned slowly into anger..furniture, pale green with pink sparks mixed in..eastward. Not a soul was in the fields, some of which were newly
ploughed. No dog barked as he."Ah," he said. He looked away so that she could not see his expression.."Your dad says not.".Summoning the useful
Hound to help him, Early had made a very thorough inquiry into what happened..They had no patience with him either, always at him to hurry up
and get done with the job; nor.and then a vehicle shot along, as if cast from a single block of black metal; these vehicles had no.there is no doubt of
that: 'The womb of the Mother lies under Samory."".will see to your first expenses.".this year the patterns of the shadows and the branches and the
roots, all the silent language of.courteously by their titles.."She can lodge in the town," the Changer said, with some relief..Egyptian cat. Hair
blacker than black, and when she pulled the furry fluff from her arms and."What for?".was neglected or actively suppressed by their society and
government. Except as an evil to be."No, thank you.".He stared..Sometimes he smiled at her ignorance, but he never sneered at it or reproved it.
Like the witch,.a lioness, who shouldered him aside. There was a rumbling in his throat, a purr, not a roar. The.mild sunlight of late spring. They
made good way from Geath. Late in the afternoon he heard the.teacher had spoken of once only and long ago. Strange matters, so strange he had
never known if."Worm eaters.".and sheep went down to drink or to cross over. They had come through the stile from a pasture.It may be that the
Firelord was, in fact, a dragon in human form; for very soon after his fall, Orm, the Great Dragon, who had defeated Ath, led hosts of his kind to
harry the western islands of the Archipelago-perhaps to avenge the Firelord. These fiery flights caused great terror, and hundreds of boats carried
people fleeing from Paln and Semel to the Inner Islands; but the dragons were not doing as much damage as the Kargs, and Maharion judged the
urgent danger lay in the east. While he himself went west to fight dragons, he sent Erreth-Akbe east to try to establish peace with the King of the
Kargad Lands.."In the Inmost Sea, on the Isle of the Wise, on Roke Island, where all magery is taught, there are nine Masters," he began..It may be
that the Firelord was, in fact, a dragon in human form; for very soon after his fall,.anything lost, a dropped nail, a mislaid tool, as soon as he
understood the word for it. And as a.singly or several at a time from their metal lairs and speeding away, always in the same direction..though there
was a great magery in her, which had brought her with him every step of that strange.stool beside his at the high desk..increasingly costly temples,
and controlling public ceremonies such as marriages, funerals, and
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